
​August’s Newsletter​
​Mrs. Suzy Dunahee’s Class​

​Hello everyone! I'm Suzy Dunahee, and I'm excited to be your high school​
​classroom teacher this year. I believe in creating a positive and engaging​
​learning environment where every student can thrive. You can reach me at​
​sdunahee@sese.org​​, by phone 618 617-1129 (this number​​can receive text​
​messages.), or write a note in the communication binder.​

​In our classroom, we value respect, responsibility, and participation. Please be​
​prepared for class each day with your materials. We will also track positive​
​behavior and participation.​

​We have a couple new staff members working with your student this year.​

​Staff Introductions​

​Mrs. Suzy Dunahee, Classroom Teacher​

​Ms. Nicole Sanders, Paraprofessional​

​Ms. Patti Bechman, Paraprofessional​

​Mrs. Samantha Lewis, SLP​

​We will have Speech on Mondays with Mrs. Sam. We will still deliver Ginger​

​Ales on Monday and Thursdays to staff and do our snack cart. We will have PE​

​all year 3rd block which is about 11:30 am. We will continue to work on Life​

​Skills after breakfast in the cafeteria, washing the trays, filling silverware and​
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​napkins, wiping tables and counters, sweeping the floor, and vacuuming the​

​rugs.​

​Please check your student’s communication binder that is sent home daily.​

​If you haven’t already please send extra clothes and a light jacket, long sleeve​

​shirt, or light sweater to leave at school (our room can get chilly).​

​UPCOMING DATES:​

​Wednesday, 27 August  Early Dismissal at 1:30 pm​

​Monday, 1 September - No School Labor Day​


